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Public Hearing on the Proposed Budget for the 2021-2022 School Year 

Tuesday, May 4, 2021 

7:00 P.M. – Junior/Senior High Performing Arts Center 

 

Board Members Present:      Chris Eckhardt, Tim DeLucia, Kristin Elliott, 

                                                 Trisha Turner, Michael Vetter 

         

Board Member Absent:        Karen Ballard, Christopher Parks  

                        

BUDGET 

REVIEW 

Superintendent of Schools, Tim Terranova and Assistant Superintendent for 

Business Derek Vallese reviewed the proposed budget for the 2021-2022 school 

year. They then took questions from the audience.  

 

ADJOURN The hearing was adjourned at 7:33 PM and was followed by a Meet the 

Candidates forum sponsored by the Victor Central School PIE, PTSA and 

VOICE.  Four of the five Board of Education Candidates (Holly Boisvert, 

Jill Mathis, Elizabeth Mitchell and Michael Vetter) running for two open 

seats, responded to questions presented. 

  

   

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Maureen A. Goodberlet 

                                                              District Clerk 

 
 


